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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  Seth Nagy 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Ron Miller 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Volunteer? 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

Prez sez: 
 

Our last meeting brought up the thought of 
what we do as a club for the community. We 

are very fortunate to have a great place to 
fly and a local government that supports it. 
We discussed some of the things we do for 

local charities financially from our events but 
does our host know? At our next meeting we 
should discuss methods to promote our club 

as a local contributor to the community. 

Heat, vacations, and other things can keep 

us from flying during the dog days. Try 
giving a buddy a call and make a play date to 
get some stick time in. We had a little 

presentation two months ago about building 
techniques and tools. Has anyone tried 
them? I would like to see and hear the 
results. 

 

Get out there and Fly! 
  
Vic 

 
 

 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

August 16, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve July Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until September 20 at the field 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
July 19, 2011 
 

Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 
7:05 PM. 

The meeting’s agenda was approved as 
submitted. 
New member applications – Mike 

McGarvey is a new member.  Welcome Mike. 
Treasurer’s report – $267 was collected 
from the Speed Rally.  $50 was donated to 

the Lenoir Soup Kitchen.  These were 
proceeds from the Fun Soar.   $120 was 
donated to the Hickory Air museum.  These 

were proceeds from the Speed Rally.  New 
balance is $1,332.58. 
Safety report – None. 

Field report – A work day is scheduled for 
8/20 in the early AM.  The bleachers need to 
be painted.  Carriage bolts and hinges are 

needed to attach the shelf in the shack. 
Intro pilot report – None. 
Old business:  The Speed Rally was a big 

success.  A spreadsheet of the results will be 
posted on the CAM web site.  It was also 

noted that the food prepared at the Speed 
Rally by Mike McGarvey was excellent. 
New business:  It’s not too early to start 

planning the Polar Pylon race.  It was 
mentioned that the Scouts need more 
training prior to the race and that we should 

bring the Scouts out for a day of flying. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding thanking the 

county commissioners for the use of the land 
for the air field.  Included in the presentation 
would be what the club has done in the last 

two years to better the community. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, August 16 at 

7:00 pm at the flying field. 

 

A little humor from around the patch: 
 
An airline captain was breaking in a very 

pretty new blonde stewardess. The route 

they were flying had a stay-over in another 

city, so upon their arrival, the captain showed 

the stewardess the best place for airline 

personnel to eat, shop and stay overnight. 

 

The next morning as the pilot was preparing 

the crew for the day's route, he noticed the 

new stewardess was missing. He knew which 

room she was in at the hotel and called her 

up wondering what happened to her. She 

answered the phone, sobbing, and said she 

couldn't get out of her room. 

 

"You can't get out of your room?" the captain 

asked, "Why not?" 

 

The stewardess replied, "There are only 

three doors in here, "she cried," one is the 

bathroom, one is the closet, and one has a 

sign on it that says 'Do Not Disturb'!".  


